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CONCRETE & ASPHALT (636) 300-0908 Fax (636) 300-0907

February 28, 2023 

To: Residents of Four Seasons 
From: Joe Gallaher, Project Manager, E. Meier Contracting 

We have begun Marking and Saw Cutting Specific Street Slabs in 4 Areas of your 
Community. 

Removal of these Street Slabs is scheduled to begin tentatively weather permitting 
Monday March 6 and continue for approximately the next 20 - 30 days as weather 
permits. 

Please look at the Aerial of the Street where you live to see how this will affect you. 
The Red Area is scheduled to tentatively start Monday March 6 weather permitting. 

The Blue Area is scheduled to tentatively start some time the week of March 13 
weather permitting. 

You will need to park vour vehicles out awav from the work area prior to the start 
of excavation to access your vehicles. Each Phase will take approximately 10 days to 
complete barring weather delays. 

If you park in the work area your vehicle may get towed. If your vehicle is towed 
then you will need to contact your Board Members to locate your vehicle and 
reclaim it. 

All of the above work is being done to beautify your Community. We appreciate your 
cooperation! 

Joe Gallaher 
E. Meier Contracting
jgallaher@emeier.com
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